Dear Parents/Guardians,

It is that time of year again! Chorus registration is now open for the 2018-2019 school year. All 3rd through 8th graders are invited to participate. Please note that Chorus rehearsals are currently held after school on **Tuesdays** from 2:00-3:00 pm. The chorus has an annual performance at Brunswick Square Mall in December where they perform for the mall patrons and two concerts throughout the year – a winter concert in December and a Spring Concert in April/May. Any other information you may need will be posted on my GoogleSites page under the Chorus tab: https://sites.google.com/stbartseb.com/pkinnucane.

There is a \$100 per student fee to join Chorus, which is not refundable and may not be transferred to other departments, and can be paid for in cash or check made payable to "Saint Bartholomew School Chorus." The early registration fee is due by September 20.

Thank you for your cooperation and I am looking forward to making music with all of the students again! If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to ask!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Kinnucane Music Teacher pkinnucane@stbartseb.com



SBS Chorus Registration

My child is interested in joining the St. Bartholomew School Chorus Program for the 2018-2019 school year.

Student Name:
Parent/Guardian Name and Phone Number (best # where parent/guardian can be reached):
Email Address (for important updates and reminders):
Grade in September:
Parent/Guardian Signature:
<u>For Office Use</u>
One Payment: \$100.00 due September 20, 2018
Student's Name: Grade:
Payment #1: Check #: Cash: Date received: